
                                                FAA Board of Directors’ Meeting 
                             Gator Bowmen Archery Range, Gainesville, FL – 7 November 2020 
 

1. The meet ing was held at the Gator Bowmen Archery Range on 7 November 2020.   Board 
Members Present: Bob Jones (Pres), Oliver Austin (NFAA Dir), Kevin Bergenroth (N V/P), Jake 
Pettitt (Exec VP), and Tim Austin (Sec/Treas).  Absent were John Laudicina (S V/P), Dale East 
(NW V/P) and Bill Coulter (NAA Rep)... 

 
2. COMPUTER:   Work and development to move FAA files from the old Dbase 3+ to a more 

up to date system was discussed. Tim is to bring a current copy of the data base to Nick at 
the State Senior Games.  Nick will determine what format will be best to allow us to pull 
our reports.  OPEN  Postponed to a future meeting 

 
3. Possible Sport 80 for State:  Oliver is waiting for a response from Sport 80 about 
      handling our FAA membership.  OPEN 

 
      4.  USA ARCHERY INDOOR:  National Indoor will be a single round this year.  Our State USA  
 Archery Indoor will also be the single round whether with or without the National Indoor 
 Registration.  The round shot will be used for both state and national if so registered.  So voted. 
 To take effect immediately for the 2021 year only. 
 
     5.   FLORIDA VEGAS SHOOT:  The Florida Vegas Shoot will be shot outdoors at the Easton 
 Newberry Center on Saturday at 10AM and 12:30 PM and Sunday at 10 AM and 12:30 PM. 
 2 Rounds will be shot by each archer. 
 
     6.   2021 Board Meetings:  Board Meetings will be at the Field and Target Championships.  Another 
 Meeting will be scheduled if necessary, possibly by zoom.  So voted 

 
 

 
Signed 

Timothy O. Austin, Sec/Treas 
Florida Archery Association 
 
 


